From: Christopher Imlay

To: Web Filer
Date: October 18, 2021

Subject: File Num#1544-EX-ST-2021 reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request

Message:

| have filed as an amendment to the pending application the two FAA approvals received to date. The
third has not been responded to by FAA. As noted in prior correspondence, if the FAA approval for the
band 8848-9004 MHz is not immediately forthcoming, that band can be deleted from the application and
the remainder granted.



